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COVID - 19 Chisholm Update - 2
Stay Safe - Observe Social Distancing - Stay at Home

Wednesday, 7 July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

As you would now be aware, Premier Berejiklian has confirmed that the NSW lockdown will be
extended for one week. This means that for Week 1 Term 3, remote learning will be in place in
our schools for the week.

I want to reassure families of children who need to be at school (children of essential workers,
vulnerable students, or students who have no other supervision options) that onsite
supervision will be available at school.

In line with State schools, all CEDP schools have been granted a pupil-free day on Day 1 of Term
3 Monday 12 July. This will be an opportunity for all schools to use the day to plan for remote
learning for the week. Of course, supervision will be available on this pupil-free day for families
who need this support.

We will be in contact with further information about arrangements for home learning as soon
as possible. If your family needs to borrow a device or assistance with internet access, please
contact the school office on Monday to discuss the support needed.

Pupil Free Day care (i.e. full day care) will be provided from our COSHC on Monday 12 July.
Booking forms will be sent to COSHC families immediately to determine demand and are very
happy to include other families. Enquiries can be sent to eyec.enrolments@cdpsl.org.au

Before and after school care will operate for the reminder of the week.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office for support. Stay safe and well: we’re
looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school as soon as this is possible!

Take Care
Michael

mmifsud@parra.catholic.edu.au
on behalf of all Staff at Chisholm Catholic Primary
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